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K. Jaya Prakasah

General Secretary

No. NU/CHQ/8th Membership verification . Dated 28-05-2019

To,
The A.M Gupta ji
Sr.General Manager (SR)
BSNL, Corporate Office,
Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,
Janpath, New Delhi-110001
Sub: - conduct of 8" Membership verification in BSNL- Reg.

Respected Sir,

~ The decision taken by BSNL Management on 27-05-2019 regérding 8th
Membership Verification of Non-Executives Unions is welcomed by our Union.

With regards to change of recognition rules in BSNL for the Non new executive
employees, we would like to emphasize that at the time framing of the recognition rules,
the Chief Labour Commissioner was present in the meetings and as advised the
management and also the unions to arrive at consensus for framing the recognition
rules. As such we would like to state that since there was no consensus in yesterday
meeting, the issue of change in recognition rules may be decided at a later date i.e.
after completion of the 8" membership verification, and the 8" membership verification
may be held as per the extant recognltlon rules only (as per the scheduie circulated in
the 27" meeting).

With regards

Yours Sincerely

- ' | (K.Jayaprakash)
¢~ General Secretary
Copy to:-
1. CMD BSNL Corporate Office for kind information.
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